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A message from Mrs Beechey …. 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Yet another great week at Parish filled with learning and fun!  
 
Year 1 took part in their Phonics Screening Check this week and it’s a ‘double 
thumbs up’ from Mrs Moore for all their hardwork and determination—they 
have blown our socks off.  
 
Year 4 completed their Multiplication Check on Wednesday this week with 
Mr Hardy. The children worked extremely hard to answer 25 times table 
questions with only 6 seconds per question—a challenge they rose too! Well 
done to them all.  
 
Year 6 attended the Liverpool Diocese Leaver’s Service on Wednesday at the 
Anglican Cathedral. The service was inspired by the story of David and Goli-
ath and included a giant ‘Goliath’, some dancing sheep and a lot of singing. 
We were really proud of how Year 6 represented our school.  
 
Year 2 have also been on a trip this week to the World of Glass as their ‘Pot 
of Gold’ experience. They have taken part in a recycling workshop and had a 
great time. Year 4 and Reception have their Pot of Gold experiences to Liver-
pool Museum and Manchester Airport planned for next week.  
 
If your child has fully completed Parish University, you should have received 
a letter with information regarding the graduation on Tuesday 18th June.  
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
 
Mrs Young 
 
 

Our Value this half 
term is: 

Love THROUGH     

Compassion 

www.parish.st-helens.sch.uk    01744 678 430 TWITTER: @parishschool1 

Learning and Growing Together in Faith, Hope and Love 



AƩendance Update 

We need to try really hard each and 
every week to make sure every year 
group is beaƟng our 97% target—

this will help us to succeed! 

Our aƩendance this week is: 94.5% 

Our aƩendance for the year so far 
is: 94.6% 

 

   

 189 pupils with       
perfect aƩendance 

this week! 

Attendance 
Whole School 

 
94.5% 

Year 1 
94.3% 

Year 2 
95.2% 

Year 3 
95.2% 

Year 4 
92.2% 

Year 5  
95.6% 

Year 6  
95.1% 

Reception 
93.3% 



PE DAYS Summer 2 

Nursery & RecepƟon— Thursday 

Year 1– Monday & Friday 

Year 2—Wednesday & Friday 

Year 3— Wednesday & Tuesday 

Year 4— Wednesday & Friday 

Year 5— Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 6—Monday and Wednesday  

Full PE kit on these days.  

Black tracksuit/shorts and plain 
white T.Shirt (logo opƟonal) 

NO SLOGAN/BRANDED T SHIRTS OR 
BRIGHT COLOURS. THIS IS PART OF 
SCHOOL UNIFROM AND EXPECTATIONS 
MUST BE FOLLOWED. 

Headteacher’s Award WINNERS 

BriƟsh and ChrisƟan Values 

RecepƟon 

 

Riyanka Vageesan 

YEAR 1 

 

Kai Twist 

YEAR 2 

 

Jack AshcroŌ-
Harrison 

YEAR 3 

 

Bobby Moore 

YEAR 4 

 

Isla Foden 

YEAR 5 

 

Liam Litherland 

YEAR 6 Ryan Stokes 

Nursery Teddy Finney-
LoveƩ 

Summer 2—Important Dates 

18th June – Parish University Graduation 
 
20th June – Year 4 Pots Of Gold Trip –Liverpool 
Museum and Ferry 
 
21st June – Music Coffee morning 
 
21st June – Altru Workshops with Y1 – Y6 for 
Refugee Week 
 
28th June – Year 2 Class Assembly @ 9am 
Week commencing 1st July – Year 6 Cowley 
Transition days & Whole School Transition 
week 
 
2nd July – Awards Evening (More information 
to follow) 
 
4th July – Parish Summer Fayre 
 
9th July -Sports Day 
 
11th-12th July – Lakes Residential Trip 
 
12th July – Reception Class Assembly @ 9am 
 
18th July – Year 6 Leavers service at Parish  
Church 
 
18th July – Year Six Prom @ 6pm – 8pm 
 
19th July – School closes for Summer break @ 

2pm 



Parish is now working towards the Schools of Sanctuary Award. This is       
because we have many families who need a place of safety, and we are 
proud to provide that. So far, we have celebrated Global Diversity and we 
will be learning lots about empathy during Refugee Week coming up soon. 
Thank you to those families who celebrated with us by providing some        
delicious cooking.  
 
You can find out more about our Global Welcome Offer by visiting the   
website here https://www.parish.st-helens.sch.uk/page/global-
welcome/143892 
 












